
 
 

 

UPDATE: Missing Endangered Man Located 

UPDATE: Our missing person has been located safely. Thank you to everyone who shared our 
message. 

*** WCSO *** 

Sheriff’s Office Requests Help in Locating Missing Endangered Man 
January 26, 2022 

 
On Tuesday, January 25, 2022, Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to a report of a 

missing and endangered man. Peter Holt, age 36, was last seen at his residence on SW 185th Avenue 

in the Aloha area. This is part of the Enhanced Sheriff’s Patrol District (ESPD). 

Holt is described as a white male, 6’00”, 245 lbs., with blond hair and hazel eyes. He was last seen 

around 10:30 p.m. on Monday, January 24th wearing a red shirt, blue shoes, and a green jacket. Holt 

has known mental health concerns and made statements about harming himself before leaving. 

If you see Peter Holt, do not attempt to contact him. Please call the Washington County Sheriff’s Office 

at 503-629-0111 or your local law enforcement. WCSO Case No. 51-22-1227. 

 

 

 

 

  


